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Magical Macmillan 

Newlyn News 

Dinner money 

Please can all parents ensure school 
dinners are paid on SchoolMoney 
online or using the barcodes some of 
you prefer, on the day a dinner is 
required or for the week in advance. 

Swimming for Year 4 and 5 

Please can swimming money also be 
paid using SchoolMoney. Your 
contributions of £2 per session enable 
us to continue to offer swimming. 
Please ensure swimming kits are sent 
in with your child every Thursday 
morning and brought home the same 
day. 

 

Football club 

 

 

School gates 

As a safeguarding measure, the gates 
to the carpark will remain closed 
during the school day.  

They will be closed at 9am and 
opened again at 3.05pm when a 
member of staff is on gate duty. 

Only cars displaying a blue badge are 
permitted into the car park. The gates 
will be closed but not locked and we 
would be grateful if you could shut 
them again if you arrive or leave after 
they are closed. 

We would appreciate your support 
with closing the pedestrian gate next 
to the carpark gates please. 

Some dates for this term 

The term dates and inset days are on the back of this newsletter and our 
school website. 

Important dates to put in your diaries are: 

 Scholastic Book Fayre – 5th-12th October  

 Parent interviews – Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th October 
(book your meeting online) 

 FONS – F/KS1 fancy dress disco – Thurs 19th October -5-6.30 pm 

 FONS – KS2 fancy dress disco – Friday 20th October – 5.30-7 pm 

 Half term – 23rd-29th October 

 School inset day – Monday 30th October 

 Break up for Christmas holidays – Wednesday 20th December 

Further dates including the Christmas nativity, fayre and church service 
will come out before half term. 

Pupils are really 
enjoying football 
club this term.  Our 
new coaches from 
Mousehole Club 
have been putting 
our players through 
their paces in a 
range of drills and 
exercises! 

Our attendance stars are… 

Year 4 

with 99% 
Thank you to everyone who attended our 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon in support of 
the incredible work Macmillan nurses do. 

Our families did us proud with an 
outstanding selection of gorgeous cakes. 
Well done to FONS for organising such a 
great afternoon and also to our very 
professional Year 5 waiters and 
waitresses. 

This was definitely our best Macmillan 
event yet. The money is being counted by 
our FONS treasurer and we will let you 
know the grand total soon. 

 

Reading support 

Thank you so much for your support 
with hearing your child read at home. 
Lots more home reading going on 
across the school and most children 
are bringing their signed reading 
diaries to school every day. 


